

### IN THIS EDITION ....

Give Us Your Feedback
Try Some Fundraising
Preparing for PA's Regional
Conferences
Last Minute Touches for your Events

#### **Upcoming Events:**

- Computer Science
   Education Week
  - December 6 12,2023
- Priority Membership due to National TSA
  - o December 8, 2023
- Regional Conferences
  - Regions 1/6, 3, &9
    - January 20, 2024
  - o Regions 2 & 5
    - January 27, 2024
  - Regions 7 & 8
    - February 3, 2024

Don't forget to follow us on social media @pennsylvaniatsa!



#### GIVE US YOUR FEEDBACK

By Krish Mittal

Our feedback form is your chance to tell us, the State Officers, what you guys liked and disliked about the state conference. This form is completely anonymous and will only take a few minutes to complete. It covers a wide range of topics at the state conference including but not limited to the special interest sessions and gives you the chance to elaborate on any of the opinions in the respective areas. The form will help give the state officers an idea as to what you enjoyed and what you wished was changed so that we can make the experience for everyone better. Access the form through our Linktree in the bio of any of our social media platforms, and if you have any questions, feel free to email sergeant at arms@patsa.org.



#### TRY SOME FUNDRAISING

By Boyi Chen

The American Cancer Society is one of our most important partners. See what you can do around your school or in your community to contribute to our growing donations to this wonderful organization! Fundraising doesn't just have to be for the ACS, however. If your chapter needs funds to buy materials, give it a try as well! If you have any questions, please email me at treasurer@patsa.org.

## PREPARING FOR PA'S REGIONAL CONFERENCES

By Margo Wyckoff

Hey PA-TSA, Regional Conferences are approaching soon!

Taking place Jan. 20, Jan. 27, and Feb. 3, these conferences are a great way to make new friends and participate in fun activities, in addition to competing in events. Student members volunteer their time to help out with these conferences and activities on the Regional Representatives

Committee. These Regional Reps meet every month on virtual calls to create and organize fun activities, such as bake sales, Mario-Kart tournaments, trivia, and minute-to-win-it! These dedicated members have been working hard to make this YOUR best Regionals yet. If you're interested in helping out with your Regional Conference or have any activities you'd like to see, please contact me at vice\_president@patsa.org. Best of luck at your Regional Conference!

# LAST MINUTE TOUCHES FOR YOUR EVENTS

By Poorvi Parikh

With regional conferences quickly approaching, it's important to gather all the necessary elements for a successful event. Make sure you look over the official rules and read read read to ensure you are best prepared for your event. As always, remember, never include your name on any of your portfolios.